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Project Supplies:

• 1 ¼ cups all-purpose flour
•  Plastic Easter Eggs
•  Mod Podge
•  Fine Glitter (your choice of colors)
•  Paint brush
•  Spoon
•  A Paper Bowl

Foundation for Rural 
Service Community Grant 
As part of its ongoing commitment to rural communities 
across the country, the Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) 
offers aid for communities served by NTCA–The Rural 
Broadband Association members, including Twin Lakes, 
through its annual Community Grants Program. These grants 
are designed to provide support to a variety of local efforts 
to build and sustain a high quality of life in rural America. 
Twin Lakes would like to congratulate Clay County Three Star 
Program, Dodson Branch School, East 52 Volunteer Fire 
Dept., and Pine Haven Elementary as recipients of the 
2019 FRS Community Grant. For more information on the 
FRS Community Grant, please contact your 
local Twin Lakes office. 

Advertising in the 
Twin Lakes Directory
It’s time to update, renew or add a new listing in our Twin Lakes 
Directory. Advertising in our directory means everyone in the Twin 
Lakes area can find your business. Don’t delay, the deadline for the 
2020 Directory is March 20th. Call 866.221.4300 today.

March Madness College Basketball
It’s time for college basketball tournaments, which means it’s time for you to get your basketball brackets 
in line! The games begin March 17th on Twin Lakes TV. Check them out on TNT, TBS, TruTV, and CBS 
throughout the season. Contact your local Twin Lakes office to see if Twin Lakes TV is available in your area.  

Twin Lakes TV is not available in all areas.

HBO and CINEMAX Preview!
Watch HBO and Cinemax FREE for four days and see what you've 
been missing! From Friday, March 13th through Monday, March 
16th, you can enjoy addictive series, entertaining movies, family 
favorites, and more on HBO and Cinemax, from Twin Lakes!  

Tech Tip: Say “No” to Call Fraud and Scams
More and more people are reporting fraudulent calls each year, especially during tax season. We want our 
customers to be aware of these calls and share some tips on how you can prevent these types of calls. 

Ignore Unknown Callers: Let your voicemail receive the call. If it is important, most 
companies will leave a voicemail so you can return the call. 

Block Phone Numbers: Many smartphones now have the option to block specific 
numbers directly from your phone. If you need to block a number from calling your 
landline, contact Twin Lakes for details. 

Add Your Number to the Do-Not-Call-Registry: A national Do-Not-Call-Registry has been 
established to give you the opportunity in limiting the telemarketing calls you receive. 
Register your home telephone number and cell phone number on the National 
Do-Not-Call list to restrict commercial telemarketers from calling you by calling 
888.382.1222 or visiting www.donotcall.gov.

Decorating 
Easter Eggs

Instructions:

1. Cover one half of the Easter Egg in Mod Podge, then 
using the plastic spoon, cover the Mod Podge coated 
area of the egg with glitter. 

2. Once the bottom half of the egg is completely covered in 
glitter, let the egg dry for about 10-15 mins.

3. Once the glittered area is dry to the touch, carefully 
paint Mod Podge onto the second half of the egg and 
finish covering the whole thing with glitter.

4. Repeat steps 1-3 until each egg is complete. 


